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Executive Board meeting 4 September 2023 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the fifteenth meeting in 2023 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board discussed an offer expressed by the United States of America to fund the International 
Centre for the Prosecution of the Crime of Aggression against Ukraine (ICPA). 

The Executive Board discussed a table of measures taken so far to address the recommendations made in 
the audit report of 6 June 2023 of the European Data Protection Supervisor (EDPS). The Executive Board 
discussed a draft letter to the EDPS, including a note on recommendations requiring further clarification 
from the EDPS. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


